
Mayor’s Christmas Appeal 
The Mayor of Lithgow City Council invites everyone                    

to donate to the 2018 Mayor’s Christmas Appeal for                  

our  residents living in aged care homes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gift donations must be 

wrapped and tagged “male”  

or “female” and may be 

dropped off at the Council  

Administration Centre           

or any of the libraries by                 

26 November 2018.  

 

Gifts will be distributed by   

the Mayor at functions held 

at local aged care homes 

during December.  

 

For further information         

or suggestions on             

suitable gifts, please call 

Community Development   

Officer, Viktoria Gulabovski 

on (02) 6354 9999. 


